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22 May 2018 CPP Project 8579 

Mirvac Design Pty Ltd  

Level 28, 200 George Street  

NSW 2000  

Australia 

Attn: Annie So  

Project: Solar Reflectivity Assessment for 2 Figtree Drive, Sydney Olympic Park 

Dear Ms So, 

CPP have previously conducted a solar reflectivity assessment on the 2 Figtree Dr project in Sydney 

Olympic Park based on architectural drawings from BVN dated October 2016. Recently, Mirvac Design 

Pty Ltd have provided updated architectural plans dated March 2018 for Section 4.55 submission. With 

inspection of the updated plans, there are no significant changes from a solar reflectivity perspective 

and the proposed buildings will not require further reassessment.  

We trust that this letter will assist. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions 

regarding any aspect of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Nguyen  

Project Engineer 

cc: Joe Paetzold, Engineering Manager 
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